Closed City Council Meeting on December 18, 2024

A closed meeting of the Governing Body was called on December 18, 2024 for the purpose of
discussing matters subject to the attorney client privilege pertaining to threatened or pending
litigation pertaining to discussion with the Sulzer Group and Singleton Schreiber contracted by
the City for services related to the Hermit's Peak/Calf Canyon Fire in which the City of Las
Vegas is or may become a participant, as permitted by Section 10-15-1 (H)(7) of the New
Mexico open Meetings Act, NMSA 1978. After proper notice the meeting was convened at 4:30
p.m., roll call was taken and all members of the Governing Body were present with the
exception of Councilor David Ulibarri. Only those matters mentioned were discussed and no
action was taken, the meeting adjourned at 5:35 p.m.
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